
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bri Dressen <bridressen@gmail.com> 
Date: July 31, 2021 at 9:31:24 AM MDT 
To: aux7@cdc.gov, jbutler@cdc.gov, djernigan@cdc.gov, 
paul.richards@fda.hhs.gov, peter.marks@fda.hhs.gov 
Subject: Re: Severe Adverse Vaccine Reactions - We Need Help 
 
 
Dr. Walensky, 
I have read your statements on masks. Being a fellow mask-wearer I do 
believe the science there.  
 
We are vaccinated, mask-wearers, sick and have absolutely NO medical 
help. This has become even worse in the last 2 months, and exponentially 
worse in the last 2 weeks.  
We need receptive, supportive medical teams. 
 
I am not capable of getting these people what they need. I am just a sick 
nobody, begging for your help. I can’t bear to shoulder the suffering any 
longer.  
We need real leadership to provide an appropriate tone and help start the 
discussion with the medical community.  
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These people need appropriate support. Even if we don’t have a solution, 
these people deserve to have the support of a receptive medical 
community.  
 
 
Please, please help. We have been abandoned.  
 
-Brianne Dressen  
 
 
 




